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Worms and Lichen
evergreenaudubon.org/worms-and-lichen

Evergreen Audubon is once again offering an after school

program for budding nature enthusiasts.  Under the imaginative

and energetic leadership of Dina Baker, and assisted by our own

junior naturalist Jenna Audlin, an eager group of elementary

school students has already tackled important topics such as

“Leave No Trace,” “Decomposers” and “Hikin’ for Lichen,”

Every afternoon includes snacks, stories, outdoor hiking, crafts

and other activities.  For example, on decomposition day, the

group studied two different types of worms: touching them,

looking at them through a magnifying glass, measuring them and

drawing them.  If you know any children who might like to join

us, have their parents contact Dina at

ENCDirector@EvergreenAudubon.org
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